
P.S. 108 
Dear Parents/Caregivers: 
 
Welcome to Kindergarten!  We are looking forward to a very exciting and productive year.  
The following supplies are needed and should be brought to school on Friday, September 7, 
2018.  Please have everything labeled with your child’s name. 
 
3 plastic folders (no side pockets – bottom pockets only) 
3 boxes of Ticonderoga pencils 
2 boxes of Crayola crayons (24 ct. in each box) 
3 jumbo Elmer’s glue sticks 
1 bottle of Elmer’s glue 
1 pack of construction paper (assorted colors) 
1 pair of blunt edge scissors 
2 packages of Expo dry erase markers 
2 rolls of paper towels 
2 boxes of tissues 
3 containers of baby wipes 
2 bottles of anti-bacterial soap 
1 bottle of hand sanitizer 
1 package of plastic cups (5 oz. – 9 oz. please) 
**1 complete change of clothing in a labeled bag (please include socks, underwear, pants 
and a shirt) 
1 quart-size box of Ziploc bags 
1 gallon-size box of Ziploc bags 
 
Please have another supply of pencils, crayons, scissors, and glue at home to use for 
completing homework assignments. 
 
Children are allowed to have a small snack daily.  Please be sure to send a healthy snack 
each day in a labeled Ziploc bag so that your child will be able to identify their snack.   
Please, no glass bottles or nut/peanut products.   
 
Thank you, 
The Kindergarten Teachers  
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Kindergarten 
 

Summer Reading List 
 
 
 Before your child enters Kindergarten at P.S. 108 we ask you to read the 
following books with your child.  These books will be used by the Kindergarten teachers 
with their classes in September. 
 
 All of these books are available at the Public Libraries and local bookstores. 
 

Enjoy! 
 

1. If You Give a Mouse a Cookie by Laura J. Humerolt 
2. Chicka Chicka Boom Boom by Bill Martin 
3. Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do You See? By Bill Martin, Jr. 
4. Spot Goes to the Park by Eric Hill 
5. Leo the Late Bloomer by Robert Kraus 

 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 


